WEBER-MORGAN HEALTH EPARTMENT

GARY M. HOUSE, M.P.H. Division Directors
Health Officer / Director October 29, 2012 BN LARRISON, Adwinisteation
’ CLAUDIA PRICE, Nursing & Health Promotion

LOUIS COOPER, Environmental Health
COLLEEN JENSON, WIC

Kevin Murray
638 E. 1700 N.
North Ogden, UT 84414

RE: Wastewater Site and Soils Evaluation #13889
1639 S. 7500., West Warren
Parcel #

Dear Mr. Murray:

An evaluation of the site and soils at the above-referenced address was completed by staff of this
office on October 29, 2012. The exploration pit (s) is located at the referenced GPS coordinate and
datum. The soil horizons, required percolation depths, actual and anticipated maximum ground water

tables have been logged as follows:

Exploration Pit #1 (UTM Zone 12 Nad 83 (12T) 402428 E 4566014 N)

0-12" loam, massive structure, (organics)
12-34"~ sandy clay loam, massive structure
34-47" silty clay loam, massive structure
47-54" loamy sand, massive structure
54-63" silty K)am, massive structure
63-69" loamy sand, massive structure
69-79" silty loam, massive structure

Exploration pits should be backfilled immediately upon completion of percolation testing to prevent
a hazardous environment that may cause death or injury to people or animals.

Conduct the percolation tests so that the bottom of the percolation test holes are at 24 inches deep
and 40 inches deep from the original grade.

Percolation tests may be completed by an individual included on the enclosed list. The stabilized
ercolation test results are to be submitted to this office for review prior to the recommendation for
rther development to the appropriate planning agency or prior to the issuance of a wastewater

disposal permit.

If you have any further questions, contact this office at your convenience.

Sincere

Day, LEHS

hmental Health Division

SD/jc




WEST WARREN-WARREN WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT
5783 WEST 950 NORTH
WARREN, UTAH 84404
801-731-1702

April 11, 2013

On Behalf of Kevin Murray

To Whom It May Concern:

The Board of Directors of the West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District have
approved a culinary water connection for the approximate address of 1660 South 7500
West, in West Warren, Utah.

The water is available upon request and payment of all current impact and connection
fees assessed by the water district. Current connection and impact fees total $3,700.00 and
are due and payable to the water district upon installation of the water service.

Should you have questions or comments, please contact the district clerk at 801-731-
1702.

Sincerely,

Connie S. Judkins
District Clerk
RG/csj



